Village of Coxsackie

Public Hearing Minutes

Local Law #1 of 2022- To Repeal Local Law No. 6 of 1980 and Amend Chapter 75 of the Village Code of the Village of Coxsackie.

April 11, 2022


The Public Hearing was called to order by Mayor Mark Evans at 6:30 p.m.  Present were Trustee Donald Daoust, Trustee Stephen Hanse, Trustee Katlyn Irwin and Trustee Rebecca Vermilyea. 

Mayor Evans stated that the purpose of the Public Hearing is to allow for public comment on Local Law #1 of 2022. This local law is to repeal Local Law No. 6 of 1980 and amend Chapter 75 of the Village Code.  He stated that this is something that has been worked on for the past 2 years. Mayor Evans read aloud Part 1 of the FEAF to the public. 
Katie Higgins asked what the proposed project is that requires this local law change. 
Patricia Maxwell stated that the purpose of this local law change is to amend Chapter 75 to include 911 addresses, as well as the necessity to add local landmarks to the historic designation. 

No public comments were offered.

A motion to adjourn the Public Hearing was made by Trustee Daoust and seconded by Trustee Hanse. Trustee Daoust voted yes. Trustee Hanse voted yes. Trustee Irwin voted yes. Trustee Vermilyea voted yes. The motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m.


Respectfully submitted,



Nikki Bereznak
Clerk 



